
April 2012 
 
Office of the President 
Kwansei Gakuin University 
 

Call for Recommendations for Graduate Students 
 

Dear Partner Institution: 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. It has been an honor working with you in the past, and 
I offer you my most sincere thanks for the extensive efforts you have directed toward 
academic exchange programs between our institutions.   
 
To promote the exchange of research between Kwansei Gakuin University and partner 
institutions with which we maintain strong relations, beginning in the 2012 fall 
semester, we will be accepting several outstanding Master’s and Ph.D. level students on 
the basis of recommendation from our partner institutions. Please refer to the 
separately attached forms for further details. 
 
Master’s and Ph.D. students accepted to any one of the programs will be exempt from 
paying entrance examination fees, university entrance fees, and will receive a 
scholarship equivalent to the full amount of tuition for the standard period of the 
program.  
 
I kindly request that you pass this information along to any applicable undergraduate, 
Master’s and Ph.D. programs at your institution and ask that you recommend any 
outstanding students who are interested in applying for one of our programs.  
 
Please note that due to a limited number of places, we cannot accept every student who 
has been recommended.  
 
I wish your institution the best of luck and prosperity in all its endeavors.  
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Takutoshi Inoue 
President, Kwansei Gakuin University 


